
Ian Dundas
Committee Secretary
Standing Committee on Environment and Heritage
House of Representatives
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Dundas

INQUIRY INTO PUBLIC GOOD CONSERVATION – IMPACT OF
ENVIRONMENTAL MEASURES IMPOSED ON LANDHOLDERS

Thank you for providing the opportunity for Environment Australia to submit its
views to the above inquiry. Please find our submission attached.

We would be happy to discuss the submission further at the public hearing should the
Committee believe our participation would be of assistance.

Yours sincerely

Don Gunasekera
Assistant Secretary
Policy and Accountability Branch
4 July 2000

Contact Officer:  Simon Gordon (ph 6274 1661)


